
November 2, 2020 

Kentu~ky ·Public Service Commission: 

NOV O 5 20?.0 

PUBLIC S~RV\CE 
COMMISSION 

I contacted the Pike Legal office on October 5th and October 20, 2020. I have not 

received the courtesy of a return phone call. 

I am reterring to the ·proposed construction of a Wireless Communications Facility 

at Clayhole. The docket number is 2020-ey 00306. The site is located at 705 

Barge Creek Road, Jackson Ky. Also, I did not receive a map of this project. 

I am not giving permission for any person or company to enter my property 

without my permission. If the company enters my property without my 

permission, they will be trespassing. 

I expect to be contacted by a representative from this company. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Hott-Schleyer (POA) 

Janice Noble 

.4163 Wenbrook Dr. 

Sharonville, Oh 45241 




